
 

      March 6, 2020 
 

 
Dear Customers, 
 
 
 

Notice of Cancellation the Japan International Welding Show 2020 

 
 
Cancellation of the Japan International Welding Show 2020 which Denyo is scheduled to 
be participated is officially announced due to the influence of the novel coronavirus 
infection. 
 
We truly apologize for the inconvenience that may cause those who planned to visit to 
this show. 
Your kind understanding and cooperation would be highly appreciated. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


